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Our Team

Class teachers – Shonibare Ms Berry
Banksy Miss McIsaac

Teaching assistants – Mrs McGinley
Miss Coe

Phase Leader –Ms Arnold

Art teacher – Ms Moya Hanif-Banks
RE teacher – Miss Edwards
Music Teacher – Ms Hannah McGregor



Learning at SJSC

All children flourish - academically and personally

achieve grow give
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Learning this half term
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READING

Daily reading is invaluable 

In Year 6, we encourage the children to read daily

We ask children to aim for daily reading for at least 20 minutes.

This helps them to:

• increase their stamina and to ensure reading

• becomes part of their routine;

• develop their vocabulary;

• develop their understanding of language;

• Foster a love of learning. 

Please sign the reading record 4 times a week and help your 

child remember to bring it into school daily. Reading Records will 

be checked every Monday



Spelling Like a Ninja!
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• On Mondays, children are introduced to the 
words as a class and the rules/spelling 
patterns are taught. 

• The list of words will be sent every Friday with 
the home learning ahead of the following 
week. 

• In class, they will practise these spellings using 
a range of activities. 

• We encourage children to continue to practise 
their weekly spellings at home and, where 
possible, use them in their writing before 
having a spelling check-in on a Friday.  



Home Learning

Reading

Spellings are attached to the weekly home learning and are 
provided to students on Monday mornings. We will be 
completing a ‘Spellings consolidation’ on Fridays.

Maths

Spelling

TTRS and Mathletics are assigned every Friday. Students are 
expected to complete their assigned work before they are reset 
on Friday.

Reading Records must be signed at least 4x per week. Students 
are expected to read 20min per session.

Please do not practice the old SATS papers!



Our WeekBanksy



Our WeekShonibare



Uniform
Please make sure that all your child’s clothes and belongings are 

named.

We would appreciate your support in ensuring the children wear 
their correct school uniform as outlined on the school website. 



Attendance and Punctuality

• Please ensure that your child is in school, on time, every day.
• Our soft start begins at 8:45.
• Children are to be in the school gates before 9:00am.
• School finishes at 3:20pm
• Please try to make all medical appointments outside of the school 

day when possible. 
• If you have any attendance questions please ask the Office. 



Working together

This table will be emailed 
following this session.



▪ Shonibare PE is on Wednesday and Friday
▪ Banksy PE is on Thursday and Friday
▪ Weekly Leadership newsletter has important dates and 

information.
▪ Please help your child to develop a love of books by encouraging 

reading and talking about what they have read.
▪ Bring in a full water bottle everyday that has your child’s name on 

it.
▪ We are looking forward to our exciting year together.

Key reminders



Thank you for attending.
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